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18 February 2013
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Camden

Development Management
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8EQ

Dear Sirs
28 GEORGIANA STREET, LONDON NW1 OEA

We are instructed by our clients, Mr and Mrs Shaul, to submit the attached
application for Listed Building consent for alterations and extensions to their house in
Camden.

Accordingly, please find enclosed the following:

The original and three copies of a completed and dated application form.
The original and three copies of the location plan at 1:1250 scale, with north
point indicated.

The original and three copies of the design and access statement.

The original and three copies of the existing and proposed plans, elevations,
sections and photographs necessary to describe the works.

We trust that the enclosed documents are in accordance with your requirements, and
look forward to your response in due course.
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Yours faithfully

A

MARK RUTHVEN

cc Mr and Mrs Shaul
encl



